
  
 

 
“…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 
 
 
 

TO:  Finance Committee 
   
FROM: Jeri A. Ohman, Finance Director 
   
DATE: May 22, 2023 
 
RE:  Request approval of HazMat budget amendment  
 
 
 
 
 
The 2022 Hazardous Materials budget included the purchase of a 2008 Ford F550 from CEA in 
the amount of $22,040.  The purchase did not occur in 2022 as expected and was delayed until 
2023.  The 2023 budget amendments below are to account for the purchase: 
 
 Hazardous Materials Fund 
 Vehicles   + $22,040 
 Fund Balance Applied + $22,040 
 
 Central Equipment Agency Fund 
 Sale of City Property  + $22,040 
 Trans Out – Capital Projects + $22,040  
 
 
A copy of the memorandum to the CEA Review Committee related to the purchase follows. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of these budget adjustments.  As always, feel free to contact 
me if you have questions. 




